

COLORADO GUN COLLECTORS ASSOCIATION

Dear CGCA Members,

Thank you to Craig Blancett for his presentation "Colts that have Traveled". There were many very interesting stories about some of his Colts.

Our next meeting will be July 16, 2024 at the American Legion Post 1; 7:00PM. Our program is by Scott Anderson. Holland and Holland Part 2.

We have one new member applicant this month: Colin Patrick McClure from Grand Island, NE. Colin collects Ruger, Colts and Winchesters.

We are sending out the newsletter via email; please let us know if we need to update your email address.

If you have questions, please contact:

Tom Hillman, President 720-401-7620 President@cgca.com Cindy Jewell, Secretary/treasurer 303-750-5645; sectreas@cgca.com Dave Weddle, Show Chairman 720-482-0167 CGCAShow@cgca.com Please visit our website at www.CGCA.com for club news and updates.

Reserve your tables now for our next show in Greeley, CO







